
Staff Changes 

As you may know we bid a sad farewell to 
Mrs Smith at the end of this term. She has 
been at Elliston a long time and supported 
lots of our families. I am sure you will all join 
us in wishing Mrs Smith all the best in her 
new adventure. 

 

Mr Grant will also be moving on shortly and 
to avoid disruption, he won’t be returning to 
teach Cheetah class and Miss Rowell will 
continue. Again, we would like to thank Mr 

Grant for all his hard work and support.  

 

Finally, we say a fond farewell to Mr Nolan 
who is also moving on to pastures new.  

Permissions 

We would like to remind all parents and 
carers about keeping your child’s          
permissions and consent up to date. If you 
have any queries about this please      
contact the school office. 

Last Day Of Term 

Christmas parties will be held on Wednesday. 
All children to come to school in non-uniform. 

We break up at 2:30pm (No ACE Club) 

and return to school on 

Wednesday 3rd January 

 

Recruitment 

We have a part time site manager vacancy. 
Please share if you know someone that 

may be interested. 

 

https://www.enquirelearningtrust.org/job-
vacancies/ 

The nights are particularly cold and dark so keep safe and wear reflective attire where    

possible. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year 

From Mrs Patterson, Mrs Coates and all the staff at Elliston Primary Academy 

Christmas Performances 

Children and staff worked incredibly hard to bring you amazing performances. We are very 

proud! 

Our year 3/4 children will be performing for you at Easter and Year 6 children will close the 
school year with their usual performance. 

School Dinners 

 

Remember to get your school dinners booked 
for  January 2024! 

 


